Bidwell CixT.

Board voted to approve three items proposed as necessary in order to effect the sale of property of United Laundries to Bidwell Cultural & Training Center for the sum of \$21,045.42.

Abstaining were Louis Caplan and Bernard Halpern.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1971
Page 6

Recommendations of Officers re Bidwell Property.

See: Officers Meeting
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1971
Page 2-3

Board voted unanimously to approve entering into negotiations with Bidwell Cultural & Training Center to donate buildings situated at Pennsylvania Avenue and Sedgwick Street in Manchester.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
May 25, 1971
Page 4, 5